St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Pentecost Term 4 - 2016

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

This shortened week has still been packed with lots of learning. I have spent lots of time in the classes this week and have enjoyed seeing talented artists at work. Next week is the start of Year 6 SATs Week. The children have been extremely focussed in preparation and we are all very proud of them. Have an enjoyable weekend

Best Wishes Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

W/B 9th May - SATs Week Year 6

13th May - School Disco

26th May – Choir Competition

27th May- Confirmation

W/B 30th May - Half Term

9th June – Party in the playground for the Queens's 90th Celebration

11th June - First Holy Communion

13th June -Science Week Atomic Tom Visiting school

18th June - Village Fete - School choir to sing

 $23^{\rm rd}$ June –Olympics Day - Sports day in the afternoon (more details to follow)

1st July- Y5/6 Stratford Visit

11th July – Reports to parents

12th July - Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher

14th July – Summer Production at Chipping Warden Village Hall

15th July – PTFA Barbecue

18th July - Whole school visit to The Space Centre in Leicester

20th July – Last day of term

School Disco

Preparations are in full swing. Please do join us for this exciting event



Polite Reminder - Punctuality

It is pleasing to see that most children are arriving on time in the mornings. However there are still a few families that are persistently late. This is unfair on the children who are missing vital learning time at the start of the day. We are also having an increasing number of parents persistently being late picking up their child at the end of the day. It adds additional worry on the child and staff are not always able to wait for long periods for parents to arrive.

Parish Quiz - Friday 20th May

Teams of 4! Only £5 per table - BARGAIN! Raffle, Refreshments & Licensed Bar available!

IT WILL BE BOTH FUND-RAISING AND A FUN EVENING FOR ALL!

Value for May- - Courage



Keep in ContaCt: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk